
From: <Varun.Chugh@merial.com> 
Date: Thu, Jan 29, 2015 at 8:12 PM 
Subject: RE: FEEDBACK FOR YOUR CONSIGNMENT NO-LDH001271 
To: shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com 
 
 

dear sir, 

 it was remained good to use your services your workers had packed goods in a 
good way and we get everything in proper way i just want to say thanks and i suggest 
everyone to use your services during moving 

you are the best movers and packers 

With thanks & Best wishes 
Varun Chugh 


